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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

“There are so many opportunities coming up, and we can’t wait to see you around town at spring events! This 

weekend is the last last chance to enjoy the Arts Council’s Classical Masters program, and it’s also time to 

submit your art for the Fantasy & Fairytales Art Show, which begins Mar. 26. Then, learn to manage and make 

the most of The Woods in Your Back Yard with our Mar. 24 Ag & Stewardship Club, and register for the Apr. 6 

Cupcake Bouquets workshop. 

Throughout the month of April, we hope you will help us beautify our hometown during the 2023 Spring 

Cleanup. This is a great service opportunity for students, community groups, and neighborhoods, and we need 

your help! We’ll provide all the supplies, and all you have to do is show up! Learn more about these events and 

everything happening in our community on Mar. 27 as the Mondays with the Mayor visits SweetCreek Farm 

Market. You can also visit www.pikeroad.us to register now for upcoming events! 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other. 

Thank you and God Bless.” 


